KONSULAT VON ISLAND

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

LEUCHTTURMWEG 5
D-2190 CUXHAVEN

TELEFON (047 21) 36036
TELEX 232139

November 2016

the Town of Cuxhaven is partnertown of Hafnarfjordur since more than 25 Years.

Since many Years Cuxhaven sends for the Christmastime a Christmastree to

Hafnarfjérdur. This tree is always placed in the harbour-area at the Cuxhavengata.

The X-mas-tree-lightening is always celebrated on the 1st advent by representatives

of the harbour, towns, ambassador of Germany, partnership-committe-members etc.

accompanied by childrens, music and the Santa Claus.

I herewith assure that the Christmastree is free of costs for Hafnarfjérdur as a

present of the Town of Cuxhaven and therefore of NO COMMERCIAL VALUE.

The neccessary Certificate of the Pflanzenschutzamt Hannover is with the tree.

I herewith kindly ask all concerned authorities to let the tree pass to Hafnarfjordur.

Receiver in all documents: Port of Hafnarfjérdur, Ludvik Geirsson, Hafnarfjérdur.

Sender: Town of Cuxhaven, Lord Mayor U. Getsch, Cuxhaven.

Many thanks to everybody concerned and a nice and prosperous Christmas.

s

Wolf-R. Dick

Honorary Consul of Iceland
Woltmanstrasse 8, 27472 Cuxhaven
04721-57130 // 0171-3114267
konsulat-island-cuxhaven@peterhein.eu




